
UNITED STATES INFORMATION AGENCY 
WASHINGTON 

Miss Mtma Lee 
Calle del Sol No . 2 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 

Dear Mtma : 

December 14, 1959 

This isn 1 t nice, breaking into your much- deserved 
vacation with shop talk, but I shall certainly be grateful 
for your comments on the attached. I am hoping that 
in the event there are additional significant ideas, there 
will still be tnne to get them in before the overall 
report, of which this will constitute a part. 

I sent a line to Arturo to express my appreciation 
for the Commonwealth's fine hospitality and congratulations 
for his magnificent performance . Hardly had I mailed the 
letter when I received from him further remarks on the 
subj ect, which I presume were written for the San Juan presso 
They were in the same convincing and superblywchosen words o 

How I wish I could have remained a day or two longer . 
As it was, I skipped the picnic in order to make some 
cont~cts downtown and at the tmiversity and was at least 
partially successful . At Gainesville I delivered your 
saludos to Drs o Wilgus and Mc~icoll, as per instructions, 
and they were gratefully received. .The Conference was a 
lot of .funo 

Until next month, and with abrazos fuertes and all 
best wishes for a happy Christmas, 

Enclosure: 
Report on the 
Third Meeting 

Sincerely, 
. 

r v--

H. Webb,Jr . 
Cultural Program Officer 
(Latin America) 

Cornmi ttee on Culture, 
of the Inter-.Amer ican Cultural Cotmcil 
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